Church of Saint Louis, King of France
"the Little French Church"

. 30 January 2012

Fire Chief Tim Butler Saint Paul Fire Department 645 Randolph Avenue Saint Paul, MN 55102

Dear Chief Butler:

Every month during the school year our Saint Louis Men's Club hosts a coffee and doughnut Sunday, after some of the Sunday Masses. This month the Saint Paul Fire Department was selected to receive the freewill offerings given at that event.

Enclosed please find our check # 25721, dated 1/20/2012, in the amount of \$112.00 made payable to the Saint Paul Fire Department. This represents the amount of the donations received.

This letter affords me the opportunity to thank you and the Saint Paul Fire Department, most especially the supremely excellent firefighters at Station 8 on Tenth Street. They are our wonderful neighbors. Just one example ... a few years ago, when the dumpster in our parking lot caught fire, it was the firefighters at Station 8 who conscientiously, competently and kindly came to the rescue!

On another note, one of my priest-confrères, Father Dan Conlin (part Irish) tells me that you were married here at the Little French Church. The sacramental records note that the ceremony took place in November 1984, and that my predecessor, Father Phil McArdle (thoroughbred Irish), was the priest for the ceremony. Yours truly arrived here in January 1985.

Cordial best wishes in your important and noble work for the welfare of the City of Saint Paul.

Gratefully and respectfully yours,

Father Paul F. Morrissey, S.M.

Pastor

Founded in 1868. 506 Cedar Street Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101-2280 Tel 651.224.3379 Fax 651.224.0017 www.stlouiskingoffrance.org